
 

 

ANFP Kicked off the Month of October with Volunteer Appreciation Week  
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St. Charles, IL – The Association of Nutrition & Foodservice Professionals (ANFP) 
celebrated Volunteer Appreciation Week September 30 - October 4, 2024. 

Volunteer Appreciation Week celebrates the more than 270 dedicated volunteer 
leaders of ANFP who work hard to advance our mission and keep ANFP a thriving 
organization by offering their time and experience. Volunteers participate in boards, 
committees, task forces, and chapter leadership. 

This year’s Volunteer Appreciation Week festivities included a recognition thank you 
video from staff, special Leadership Happy Hour call, postcard, volunteer yearbook, 
and grand prize giveaway.  

The week recognized the hard work ANFP volunteers do. The five-day celebration 
was a chance for volunteers to feel appreciated, and let them look back at all they 
have done for the organization. 

Visit https://www.ANFPonline.org/VAW for more information on 2024 Volunteer 
Appreciation Week. 

ANFP is a national not-for-profit association established in 1960 that represents more 
than 13,000 professional members dedicated to the mission of providing optimum 
nutritional care through nutrition and foodservice management. ANFP members work in 
hospitals, long-term care facilities, correctional facilities and other non-commercial food 
settings.   
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